
Minutes of DRPC Management Committee Meeting Tuesday 6th October 2020. 

 

Present:  

 D Jones, R Hufton, J Smith, B Hall, D Holt, J Starley, S Walters. 

Apologies: 

M Savory, N Waring, T Mepham, M Ashley. 

Previous Minutes: 

There was an error in club funds, should have read £93,111.58. 

Matters Arising: 

There were no matters arising. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• Income for August £204.60 

• Expenses           £815.59 

• Total    £92,560.59 

• Balance for 2020         £19,843.00 

Secretary’s Report. 

There is nothing of note to report. 

This coming month will see the affiliations to the NRA and NRSA being renewed. 

PR Officers Report 

Noting to report. 

The Chairman has passed on copies of the Covid 19 and general shooting risk assessments 

to the PR Officer.  

Ammo/Target Officer’s Report 

Ammo and target stocks remain good. 

Competition Officer’s Report 

The military rifle competition trophy has been sourced and will be purchased and passed 

onto the winner.  

Safety Officer’s Report.  

No report received. 

J Starley has checked and updatedthe Range Safety log and Trauma Boxes. 

CRO’s Report. 



Nothing of note to report. 

Membership Officer’s Report 

Arrangements are being made to allow the last 2 current probationers to complete their 

sessions. 

The repairs to the 200 firing point are now complete. 

We are awaiting confirmation for a date when the farmer will cut the hedges. The range will 

be closed during the work, a notice will go out by mass mail. 

The new signing in registers have arrived, they include a membership number in addition to 

the normal information. 

Probationary Membership. 

There has been a proposal to start a probationer’s only club session; this will allow us to get 

some new starters inducted. Members present were asked to come up with some thoughts 

and ideas for the next meeting. Due to the current situation this may be subject to change 

at any time. 

AOB 

Having agreed that the club will take part in the UKPSA postal league, J Starley has been 

appointed to administer the entries. He will also run the shoots and any training sessions for 

members who wish to take part. 

The sink in the disabled toilet requires some repairs. 

After consideration it has been agreed to re-open A Range for .22lr only at he present time. 

 

 

Meeting finished 20.55 

Date of next meeting; Tuesday 3rd November 2020. 


